
REGIONAL DISTRICT OF NANAIMO 
 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 
TUESDAY, JULY 13, 2010 

 
A D D E N D U M 

 
 
 
 
 
 
PAGES 
 
 DELEGATIONS (Requires Motion) 
 
2 Steve Harris, re Adoption of Building Inspection Bylaw No. 787.13. 
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Armstrong, Jane

From:	 S. HARRIS [mcharris@telus.net ]

Sent:	 July 8, 2010 6:50 PM

To:	 Armstrong, Jane

Subject: Re: Delegation Request and Presentation Process

Hello Jane Armstrong........... Please Accept my request to speak for Five minutes at The RDN board Meeting on
July 13 2010,  7:00 pm........ My Address is ... 1016 Little Mountain Road Parksville /Errington B.C. V9P 2C3 .....
Tel# 250 248 3750 E- mcharris@telus_net Topic... Addressing the Issue of... The Calamity of Dis-order and
loss of Mutual respect During the June 22 Board Meeting at Nanoose Place resulting in the Vote counts 'For or
Against Bylaw 787.13' being unclear to the public attending.... Clarification Requested......
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Armstrong, Jane

From:	 leanne salter [lean nesalter@shaw.ca ]

Sent:	 July 12, 2010 8:11 AM

To:	 Armstrong, Jane

Subject: Re: RDN Delegation Request Procedure

Hi Jane...

I would like to speak to the committee of the whole as a delegate at the upcoming
Board Meeting to be held Tuesday,

July 13th 2010.

Title of Presentation: The democratic process and extention of Building Permits and
Inspections Area A,C,

f:^0

Outline of topic and identification of specific issues and concerns:

- The process utilized to reach a decision

- A request for democratic decision making

- An equitable solution to address the needs of the RDN and the needs of the
electorate.

warm regards,

Leanne Salter

Box 489, Errington

VOR 1 VO

250-248-8097

leannesalter shaw.ca
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Armstrong, Jane

From:	 Art Skipsey [askipsey@telus.netj

Sent:	 July 9, 2010 7:43 AM

To:	 Armstrong, Jane

Subject: Comments and suggestions re June 22 meeting

Having been involved at both the civic and RDN level I have serious concerns about the fallout from the June 22
meeting. I wish to reveal my concerns and offer some suggestions to avoid a repeat of this past unfavourable
interaction. Our communities and societies are changing. We need to adjust accordingly.

I request to address the C of W at the meeting July 13 th 2010

Arthur N Skipsey
383 Crescent Rd. West
Qualicum Beach
V9K 1J5
250 752 6441
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